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Thursday 19th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

You may be aware that the Infant children are provided with a piece of fruit each day, as part of 

the Government School Fruit and Vegetable Scheme, which they eat around morning break time.  

Historically, the children have also been asked to bring a snack from home to have during 

afternoon play. As part of our continued work to encourage healthy lifestyles amongst children, 

we have been reviewing our snack arrangements and have decided that the children do not need 

to have a second snack during the school afternoon, so soon after their lunch. 

Therefore, from next week Monday 23rd September, we ask that children no longer bring an 

afternoon snack to school. 

Please come and see me, should you have any queries about this arrangement.  

 

Yours sincerely 

S Svenson 
Headteacher 
 


